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      October 29, 2019 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, DC 
 
RE: WIAC 740  AM 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

 
 I’m writing to inform that all the documentation that was supposed to be in 
the public file for the radio station WIAC AM has not been submitted on time 
because of several reasons. 
 
 One of the mayor reasons was due to Hurricane Maria that hit the Island on 
September 2017.  Many of the files where done before this period of Hurricane 
Maria, but since we did not understand the FCC program, we were having many 
issues uploading the information. 
 
 After Hurricane Maria hit the Island, many of our computers were damaged 
and unable to recover the information we had.  Therefore, these files were damaged 
and unable to upload to the FCC program.  It has been very difficult to gather all the 
information you request from the year 2012.  The employees we had working for us 
and knew all the information are no longer working with us, since the radio station 
was off air for a year. 
 
 Even though it has been challenging uploading the information, because the 
program is not friendly user, we have managed to upload all the information for the 
year 2019. 
 
 We are very sorry for any inconvenience this situation has caused. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
      ISABELA BROADCASTING, INC. 
 
 
  
      Valerie Mejía 
      Vice-President 
 
VM/alp 

 
P. O. Box 9023916, San Juan, P.R.  00902-3916  

 Tel:  (787) 620-9898 Fax:  (787) 620-0728 


